From: e-mail sarah.mousley [mailto NG |

Sent: 10 May 2018 08:59
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

Dear Sir/ Madam,

| am writing to OBJECT to the proposed road closure of Princes Parade, Hythe.

This development is unacceptable and creates significant harm, but if the development were
to be granted planning permission there is no overriding need to move the road as the
proposed buildings could be served from the existing road. It is therefore not necessary for it

to be stopped up and realigned for this development to take place.

Please may the stopping up order be considered by the Secretary of State at the same time as
the planning application so that he may see the full picture?

This road is an asset to us, as residents of Hythe. Without it the traffic along the main
Sandgate- Hythe road would become overcrowded and heavy. This road is a beautiful seaside
route which we do not want taken away. It also provides good access to Hythe for visitors
who wish to support our local town and its facilities.

Yours faithfully,

Sarah Mousley





